
CONSIDERING VOCATIONS
IN THE DIOCESE OF MANCHESTER

CALLED      FORMED      SENT

Are you or someone you know discerning the priesthood or religious life?
Father Matthew Mason, our Director of Vocations, along with Father Volney  
DeRosia and Father Charles Pawlowski, our Assistant Directors, are available  
to offer advice and support to men interested in becoming a priest, and to  
accompany those in the process of discernment.

Email mmason@rcbm.org or call 603-663-0196 to reach them directly.  
We look forward to hearing from you!

JOIN US!
2024 YOUTH VOCATION EVENTS

QUO VADIS DAYS FOR YOUNG MEN 
FIAT DAYS FOR YOUNG WOMEN 

Summer 2024 at Magdalen College, Warner

SAVE THE DATE: Quo Vadis Days (July 29-August 2, 2024)  
and Fiat Days (August 5-9, 2024) are special events designed  
for young women and men, 14-18 years old, to intentionally listen  
for the Lord’s call in your life while having fun! Enjoy games, prayer,  
and meals together. Grow in friendship — with God and your peers. 
Attendance is just $50. Aid is available.

Check for camp registration to be posted soon, along with
other upcoming activities. Discover more about the  
priesthood, religious life, and your calling! Learn more about vocations at liveinblackandwhite.com. 

http://liveinblackandwhite.com


MEET OUR SEMINARIANS! Get to know our future priests in a special  
video interview series at catholicnh.org/stories

MR. CASEY BURGESS
Our Lady of Providence Seminary

(3rd Year College Seminarian)

MR. SPENCER GREGORY
Our Lady of Providence Seminary

(4th Year College Seminarian)

REV. MR. ERIC OUELLETTE
St. Meinrad Seminary
(4th Year Theology)

MR. GUILLAUME TEMKKIT
St. Meinrad Seminary
(2nd Year Theology)

MR. NICHOLAS WENCIS
Pope Saint John XXIII  

National Seminary
(1st Year Theology)

MR. HORNGAM  
“PATRICK” RAZHAMAH

St. John’s Seminary
(2nd Year Pre-Theology)

MR. CHRISTIAN HURLBURT
Our Lady of Providence Seminary

(2nd Year College Seminarian)

MR. PETER PHONG QUANG LÊ 
Holy Apostles Seminary

(3rd Year Theology)

MR. ANDRE NADEAU
St. Meinrad Seminary 
(3rd Year Theology)

MR. CHRISTIAN COLLOPY
St. Meinrad Seminary

(1st Year Theology)

MR. JACOB CONDI
St. Meinrad Seminary

(2nd Year Pre-Theology)

MR. CALEB GOFF
St. Meinrad Seminary

(1st Year Theology)

Lord Jesus, as You once called the first disciples to make them fishers of men, 
let Your sweet invitation continue to resound: Come, follow Me!  

Give young men and women the grace of responding quickly to Your voice. Support our bishops,  
priests, and consecrated people in their apostolic labor. Grant perseverance to our seminarians  

and to all those who are carrying out the ideal of a life totally consecrated to Your service.  

Mary, Mother of the Church, the model of every vocation, help us to say “Yes” to the Lord who  
calls us to cooperate in the divine plan of salvation. Amen. 

Your loving support and encouragement is so 

important for our next generations of Catholic 

leaders in NH! Please pray for them by name...
Pray for Vocations

http://catholicnh.org/stories

